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Makarow, Irina (ECY)

From: Mike LaScuola <mlascuola@srhd.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 10:03 AM
To: Makarow, Irina (ECY)
Subject: Conveyor Belts 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL SYSTEM - Take caution not 
to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND were expecting the attachment or the link 

Hi Irina, 
 
This is a bit off topic (not food related) but the discussion about conveyor belts makes me wonder about package 
delivery. In my youth I worked at UPS and briefly with US Postal Service and the conveyor belt dust/particulates are 
everywhere and it coats packaging. Considering parcel delivery and the inadvertent spread of conveyor belt dust seems 
to be something we might want to look into.  
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